CORONAVIRUS UPDATE (COVID-19)

Published 21 March 2020

Riverside Funeral Services remains committed and prepared to safely care for the families it serves during the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.

Whenever possible Riverside Funeral Services will continue to enable families to participate in the rituals that are most important to them.

At this juncture, we will be limiting all viewings and services at our funeral homes. Please know that this protocol has been dictated by government guidelines.

At Riverside Funeral Services, we recognise our responsibility to protect the health of those, we are privileged to serve and we will continue to guide families as we always have, in ways they can meaningfully commemorate the life of their loved one, while adhering to the guidance issued by the government, and local public health officials.

Our staff remain vigilant about cleaning our facilities and ensuring we're all following recommended healthy habits.

Stay safe!!

Kind Regards

Michelle Evans